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As Summer comes to a close we have some great events left starting with 
the annual Newport Cruise and Raft Up September 21-24 hosted by Staff 
Commodore Cliff Meier and his wife Sandy along with co-hosts, Jeff and 
Tina Haas.   Vice Commodore Cindy Allen will be serving Pizza, wine and 

beer at our Annual Meeting on Tuesday evening October 3rd.  Then we will all be going 
to Jimmy Buffett’s Margaritaville Saturday October 14th so start working on your 
Parrot Head costumes. Entertainment, Dancing, Food and Margaritas because  
“It’s those changes in latitudes, changes in attitudes nothing remains quite the same. 
With all of our running and all of our cunning, if we couldn’t laugh, we would all go 
insane.”   
                                                                                                               ~Jimmy Buffett~ 

KELLY TIDWELL, COMMODORE 

New enthusiastic hosts came up with great events 
celebrating the tropical islands and Italy in July and 

August.  THANK YOU for volunteering!  The July 8th Progressive 
Dinner with a luau theme was hosted by Janet Littlejohn and Ralph Lind, Bob 
and Barbara Blodgett, and started with tasty Pupus and specialty drinks at 
Donna Degele’s lovely waterfront home, and ended with yummy desserts 

and a coffee station at Sam Juergens and Tom Linden. Teak Productions Catering did a 
delightful job with all the delicious food and décor at the waterfront homes and 
Clubhouse.  And attendees also enjoyed the talented Hulu dancers and musicians by 
Lakelani’s Rhythm of the Islands. The Italian themed Duffy Cruise, Scavenger Hunt and 
Dinner on August 5th was hosted by Sharon and Gary Young, with the capable assistance 
of Staff Commodore Mary Shebell and Merle McCormick, Bob and Joanne McCormick, Staff 
Commodore Josef Davydovits and Martha Baumel. It began with a fun Scavenger Hunt on 
Duffys cruising the Harbour to find special landmarks for a Grand prize while noshing on 
appetizers and drinks. The Duffys then docked at the Peter’s Landing Docks and the 
attendees made their way to “That’s Amore Italian Restaurant and Lounge” for a 
flavorsome buffet of Italian favorites, including salad and dessert.  And SeaGate Yacht 
Club members and friends also enjoyed the very popular TUESDAY CRUZIN’ hosted by 
Staff Commodore Mike and Sharon Courtway, meeting at Pelican Isle (Peter’s Landing) on 
the second and fourth Tuesday in June through September to enjoy drinks and food. 

Since summer is almost over, it is time to start 
thinking about Christmas, "Boat Parade",              

that is!  Mark your calendars for Dec. 9th & 10th, the theme this year is 
"Musical Kicks on Route 66".  We are looking for volunteers & a potential 
boat to decorate.  To get you more excited, the parade will be televised & 

shown on Channel 3 over the Christmas season.  Please submit any ideas or suggestions 
to my email:  gidget1956@live.com 
It’s been difficult to find important information about yachting in one place until now. 
There is a new website called yachtnow.org that organizes important information so you 
are only a few clicks away on your desktop, tablet or smartphone. You can easily find 
weather, sea conditions, news, laws, USCG info, trips, adventures, boating tips 
& relevant YouTube videos. Also, there is information on the new required Boaters Card, 
gas tax, Avalon realtime mooring availability & much more. No ads or fees, just easy 
access to this information. Contact Staff Commodore Jeff Specht with suggestions or 
comments. 

CINDY  BROZ ALLEN, VICE COMMODORE 

ERLENE PACE, REAR COMMODORE 

mailto:gidget1956@live.com
http://yachtnow.org


We hope you didn’t miss this one.  
MaiTais, cocktails and Pupus , a luau style dinner, topped off by 

delicious desserts made for a perfect evening. 



Great organization and execution by host’s Sharon and Gary Young, along with a cohesive team of 8 
members brought the Duffy Cruise Event back with a bang. With a list of 80 items 11 scavenger Duffy 
boats, carrying 90 members and guests zipped around the Harbour snapping pictures. They turned 
them in at That’s Amore Restaurant where all enjoyed the Italian Buffet and lots of prizes. 





MEMBERSHIP MILESTONES  4 to 5 years and Updates  

                         
ROPE BURNS 

Q: I burned my hands from towing the dinghy while holding the 
dinghy’s painter line in my hands. Now I have painful blisters on 
both hands.  

What did I do wrong? What should I do now to treat the burns? 

To read Dr. Monroe’s answer please go to the SGYC website, www.sgyc.club  
On the first page scroll down to the link “Information on Marine Medical and 
Safety by Fleet Surgeon, Mark Monroe, M.D.”  Then scroll down to “Rope Burns” 

DR. MARK MONROE, STAFF COMMODORE 

WHERE HAS OUR  
BURGEE GONE? 

Member Caron Mount presented 
our SGYC Burgee to the 
Sheridan Shore Yacht Club, in 
Wilmette, Il., on Lake Michigan.  
Caron is pictured here with her 
grandchildren, Alana 13 and 
Giovanni 11, who live in 
Wilmette. Caron presented the 
Sheridan Shore Yacht Club 
Burgee to Commodore Kelly 
Tidwell at the Progressive 
Dinner. 

 Gary & Sharon Young 4 David & Barb Bobier 4 Fran Cyrus & Kelly Tidwell 4 

Brad & Sheri Goodrich 4 Pam Hayes & Dan Torla 4 Ginger Hegler & Steve 
Pisano 

4 

Craig Koehler 4 Janet Littlejohn & Ralph 4 Sheila & Bob Osborn  4 

Cecilia Pugh 4 Mary Ritter & Billy Seogin 4 Charlie & Helene 
Rowlette 

4 

James & Linda Shinn 4 Gordon Hunt & Barbara Hart 5 Michael & Lolly McHardy  5 

Jim & Jessica Montano  5 Patrick & Marta O'Rourke 5 Rick Pope & Laura 
Roskelly 

5 

Diane Reeve/Jeffrey Ricketts 5 Larry & Marilyn Schwartz 5   

  UPDATES    

John & Margaret Humphreys 14 Jeff & Sharon Smith 25 Tom & Barbara Ward 25 

Carol Kirkwood 25 Tony & Dianne Flecklin 26 JoAnn Busby 30 

RJ & Terry Parcell 33     



Scott & Becky Mueller  10/1  Michael & Marguerite 
McEntee  

10/19  
Kevin & Candace 
Cloud  

11/18  

Stan & Marlene Sholar  10/4  Rich & Dianne Rector  10/21  John & Maryann 
Boryszewski  

11/21  

Anthony & Michelle 
Salcido  

10/11  Cliff & Sandy Meier  10/30  Tim & Regina O'Brien  11/22  

Jim & Uta DeClerck  10/12  
Helena Parada & Paul 
Brown  

11/11  Floyd & Mira D'Angelo  11/25  

Ron & Kay Nelson  10/15  
Mary Shebell and 
Merle McCormick  

11/16  Gary & Arlene Dixon  11/25  

Ron & Mona Jones  10/17      

Robert Axel 10/2 Fran Cyrus  10/21  Betty J Hickey  11/15  

Deborah Fairon 10/2 Terry Parcell  10/22  Steve Pisano  11/16  

Evanne Connors 10/3 Sandi Noble  10/24  Judie Kappes  11/17  

Jean Clark 10/4 Gordon Hunt  10/26  Cristi Ulrich  11/18  

Donna Degele 10/4 Robert McCormick  10/26  Martha E Fee  11/19  

Marsha Hendler 10/5 John Humphreys  10/31  Richard Kappes  11/19  

Dianne Rector  10/6  Rich Rector  11/1  Robin Clark  11/21  

Jerry Cassidy  10/7  Scott Mueller  11/4  Tony Flecklin  11/23  

Marguerite McEntee  10/11  David Fell  11/7  Francis Okino  11/24  

Diane Rodriguez  10/12  Verna Smith  11/8  Tricia Pratto  11/28  

James Shinn  10/14  Kathy Bayless  11/12  Dee Holte  11/29  

Jan McKnew  10/14  Dan Torla  11/12  John Arndt  11/29  

Bett Walton  10/17  Caron Mount  11/12  RJ Parcell  11/30  

Renell Gochman  10/18  Cathy Liddle  11/13  Cathy Kelly  11/30  

Linda Shinn  10/19  Ken Noble  11/14    

 

 

TUESDAY CRUZIN’ HAS BEEN A BLAST! 2nd & 4th Tuesday June thru September 



 

Thanks to all who have contributed to this 
issue. Special recognition to Cindy Broz Allen 
and Bob McCormick 
 
Visit www.sgyc.club for more. 

 

A Member 
of the  

Southern California 
Yachting Association 

TUESDAY CRUZIN’ 
TO PELICAN ISLE IN PETER’S LANDING 

2ND & 4TH TUESDAY JUNE THRU OCTOBER 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

P.O. Box 1863    Huntington Beach, CA  92649 

DUFFY CRUISE TO HHYC BRUNCH 
 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 10 

NEWPORT CRUISE 
 

THURSDAY-SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 21-24 

ANNUAL MEETING 
 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 3 

JIMMY BUFFETT PARTY 
 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 14 


